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A look at this past Quarter  
 

• Nine (9) received the Holy Ghost. 
 

• Thirty (30) were baptized in Jesus’ name! 
 

• One student completed their training for 
the certificate level of the G.A.T.S. Bible 
School program.  
 

• The Blackmon family left Guinea in April 
to prepare for their deputation travels. 

 

 

For Easter, the churches 
near the capital city joined 
together for a joint service. 
God moved in a mighty way 

and the brothers and sisters 
enjoyed a great time of 

fellowship! 

 
 

Thank you for your sacrifice of giving in prayer and 
finance. We are so thankful to be partnered with you to 

build the Kingdom of God globally! 
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